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Date:    August 27, 2014 
Time:  8:30 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 

Subject:   Dodge County Homicide – Person of Interest   
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has received information from the Dodge County Sheriff’s 
Department that the woman in the attached photograph is a person of interest in the 
homicide of a 43 year-old Town of Fox Lake, WI man.  The woman in the picture may have 
ties to Oshkosh, WI.   
 
The homicide occurred sometime between August 18 and August 24, 2014 and discovered 
on August 24th by the landlord.  The deceased man met the woman online and was 
allegedly picking her up in Oshkosh on Sunday, August 17, 2014.  Information received 
during the homicide investigation was that the woman was 37 years old and had four 
children.   
 
If you know who this person of interest is and/or knows of her whereabouts; or if you have 
information in regards to the homicide, you are encouraged to contact the Oshkosh Police 
Department at (920) 236-5700 or the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office’s Detective Vickie 
Brugger at (920) 386-3715. 
 
If you would like to remain anonymous, you may call the Winnebago County Crime Stoppers 
at (920) 231-8477 and leave your tip; go to Winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your tip 
online; or text IGOTYA and your tip to 274637.       
 


